
Telehealth Follow-Up Regarding Lab Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent telehealth 

appointment on [Insert Appointment Date] and to discuss the results of your lab tests. 

After reviewing your lab results, we have noted the following: 

• [Result 1: Brief explanation] 

• [Result 2: Brief explanation] 

• [Result 3: Brief explanation] 

Based on these findings, we recommend the following next steps: 

1. [Recommendation 1] 

2. [Recommendation 2] 

3. [Follow-Up Appointment/Action] 

Please feel free to reach out to our office at [Insert Phone Number] or [Insert Email] if you have 

any questions or concerns regarding your results. We are here to help! 

Thank you for choosing [Your Practice/Clinic Name]. We look forward to assisting you further 

on your health journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Practice/Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


